
Maria Rizzo 

Chair Board of Trustees 

TCDSB 

December 16, 2018 

 

Dear Maria 

 

I have determined that given my work load as a Director of The Ontario Catholic 

School Trustee Association, I can no longer properly fulfill my position on the 

Governance and Policy Committee.  

 

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the committee.  

 

I have spoken to Trustee Di Pasquale and he has conveyed to me his very keen 

interest in the committee. I realize that the Board will make the ultimate decision 

but I highly recommend him for the Governance and Policy Committee. He is 

eminently qualified and eager to work on it. 

 

Kindest Regards, 

 

Markus de Domenico 

 

Markus de Domenico 

Trustee Ward 2 

TCDSB 


